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May 9th,1951.

Sir Arthur W. Currie,
Principal and Vice-Chancellor, 
McGill University,
Montreal, Que.

Dear Sir Arthur

Thank you for yours of the 7th re­
plying to my enquiry regarding the possibility of 
a combined closing of the two schools here this 
year.

After writing you I had an opportunity 
of bringing the matter to Dean Laird1s attention. He 
is of the opinion, and would prefer that in view of 
uhe changes this year in the Department of Education, 
that the closings be left separate as already scheduled. 
Since I would not wish at this time to add at all to 
Dean Lairds difficulties and anxieties, and as I stated 
in my letter,there are some objections from our standpoint, 
I believe it would be wiser if it meets with your approval, 
to leave arrangements as they are already planned.

tiespectfully yours,

■3.

Head, School of Household Science.
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